
 Rotary Books for 
the World 

               
 Rotary Books For The World – An International Service Project, 

started in 2000 and supported by the Rotary Club of Seabrook is 
proud to announce the shipment of our 290st 40’ shipping container 
of books (for a total of over 11.5 million pounds), as well as several 
containers of school furniture and mobility devices such as 
wheelchair, crutches to Rotarian and NGO led literacy projects in 25 
different countries. 
 
While our new members must work a book sorting to get their 
permanent badge (part of the red badge program), we need all 
member to help. 
 
Please come on the following dates:   

August 20, Sep. 17, and Oct. 15 
 (all these dates are 9 am – 11 am); 

Nov. 12 and Dec. 3 (these dates are 10 am –Noon) 
 
This is a non- air-conditioned/non-heated warehouse.  Please dress 
appropriately.  The times are adjusted to try to keep our volunteers as 
cool as possible.  Yes, you are welcome to bring used books (of any 
type as long as they are in good condition) to donate to this project.  
 Where? 

116 South Main St., Pasadena, TX 
Park on Eagle St. or under Hwy 225 

Be careful crossing the street and do not leave valuables in your 
car. The September and October dates will have difficult parking 

because of youth football at Pasadena High School.   
Questions?  Charlie or Barb Clemmons 281-474-2260 
 
We always need more funding to purchase containers and to pay for 
shipping.  When ordering from Amazon designate “The Second Wind 
Foundation in Seabrook, TX” as your foundation of choice in Amazon 
Smile.  Amazon will contribute a small amount of your purchase for 
the book project. 


